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MacNeil, Jami

From: MacNeil, Jami
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2020 2:11 PM
To: A. McKinne Stires; Allen J. Philbrick; Bailey Bolen; Bensinger, Peggy; Bertocci, Cynthia S; 

Burke, Ruth A; Carol Ervin; Cathy Johnson (cjohnson@tidewater.net); Doreen Conboy; 
Hallowell, Dawn; Jeffry Spinney; Kristin Collins (kcollins@preti.com); Mark P. Desmeules; 
Nicholas Barth; William A. Weary; Jonathan Luoma

Subject: Spinney Ramp and Pier System - record

Dear Participants:  
 
The Department recently received a request to view the Department’s record for Order #L-28397-4E-A-N – Spinney Pier 
System and Boat Ramp.  To accommodate this request, the Department has consolidated the record, as well as the 
appeal documents received by the Department to date, into an electronic format.  These documents are available at the 
following link:   
https://www.maine.gov/dep/ftp/projects/Spinney-L28397AN/ 
 
Many of the files are Adobe Acrobat PDF files.  If you do not have the Adobe Acrobat Reader on your computer, click this 
link to download the free reader:  http://www.adobe.com/products/acrobat/readstep2.html  
 
Thank you,  
 
-Jami MacNeil (she/her) 
Environmental Specialist III  
Bureau of Land Resources  
Maine Department of Environmental Protection 
(207) 446-4894  |  jami.macneil@maine.gov  
 
 
 
 


